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Comments: Dear Sir or Madam

I am writing ins support of the proposed changes to the ANLICA cabin lease registration transfers. Our family

cabin was placed in 1955-56 by my uncle, Arne Espeseth. When he died it passed to my family (Jim Stafford my

father). It has been cared for and utilized by 4 generations of our extended family and family friends. I spent my

middle school years summers there camping and fishing. It is located at the head of the estuary of Petersburg

Creek. Its use is for camping, recreational sport fishing, and hunting in the Tongass national forest. As well as

access for our extended family, it also provides access for friends and acquaintances that desire time away from

town, or in search of the elusive steelhead or deer. It is always available for weather emergencies in the spring

and fall for other campers or hikers who get stranded by weather and tide.

I strongly recommend you adopt the rules that allow transferring ours as well as all the cared for ANLICA cabins

lease to the next generations of Alaskans.

Sincerly

Scott Stafford MD

Capt MC, USNR (Ret)


